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May 1, 2023 
 
Dear Lindenwold School District Families, 
 
 

Dear Lion Families,  

 

Two pieces of important information are included in this email.  To translate the forms into the 

language of your choice, please click on “TRANSLATE.” 

Teacher Appreciation Week begins next week, the week of May 8th. If you have had a great 

experience with one of your child/children's teachers, now is the time to share it. We would love 

it if you to take a moment and share some positive vibes. This world needs as much positive as 

we can get.  

 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

https://forms.gle/RWNzAhGXKj5W5QoE6 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR LHS FAMILIES: 

 

Following the student, staff, and family survey results, the District has decided to PILOT a new 

dress code policy for Lindenwold High School ONLY beginning next Monday, May 8th. 

 

 

Lindenwold High School ONLY Dress Code Pilot: 

https://www.smore.com/greak 

 

 

The current dress code policy remains in effect for Preschool, School 4, School 5, and LMS. The 

pilot is ONLY for LHS from 5/8/23 – the end of the school year. Decisions about the dress 

code policy for the whole district will be made before September 2023. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Kristin P. O’Neil 

Superintendent            

https://forms.gle/RWNzAhGXKj5W5QoE6
https://www.smore.com/greak

